
 

 

 

NOTICE OF REVIEW 
POLLING DISTRICT AND POLLING PLACES 

 
In accordance with Section 17 of the Electoral Administration Act 2013, North Norfolk 
District Council is required to conduct a review of polling districts and polling places 
within the North Norfolk parliamentary constituency and the part of the district which 
sits within the Broadland and Fakenham parliamentary constituency. 
 
The (Acting) Returning Officer (ARO) is required to put forward representations to the 
Council, which much include information as to the location of the polling places, 
polling stations within each polling district. 
 
Current arrangements and proposed amendments in respect of polling districts and 
polling places will be published by the ARO on Monday 9th September 2024 and these 
will be available for inspection at the Council Offices and on the North Norfolk District 
Council website at www.north-norfolk.gov.uk 
 
Representations can be made in writing to Electoral Services, Council Offices, Holt 
Road, Cromer, NR27 9EN or by email to electoralservices@north-norfolk.gov.uk . The 
deadline for representations is Friday 11th October 2024 with all comments received 
by this date being considered ahead of the preparation of revised proposals by the ARO. 
 
A further period of consultation will run on the revised ARO proposals between Monday 
21st October and Friday 8th November 2024. 
 
Final recommendations are due to be considered by Full Council in its meeting on 
Wednesday 20th November 2024 and the outcome of the review will then be published. 
 
Please contact Electoral Services for more information relating to this review by email at 
electoralservices@north-norfolk.gov.uk  
 
Steve Blatch 
(Acting Returning Officer) 
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